
From: Daniel Rosenbaum <drosenbaum28@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 11:47 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Development at 125 South Main 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
I wanted to share a quick note of support for the proposed development on this property.  As a nearby 
homeowner and resident, I see firsthand how downtown Ann Arbor continues to struggle to recover 
from the pandemic.  Bringing more people downtown will help businesses, reduce crime, and make 
central Ann Arbor a more vibrant and sustainable place.  Increasing density at a prime intersection is far 
better than building a new subdivision on the outskirts of town. 
 
For these reasons, I support the proposed concept and welcome a tall building at this intersection -- and 
at any other underutilized intersection downtown. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Rosenbaum 
847-624-2243 
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